Welcome to the Ministry of Health's Get Wi-Fi out of Schools campaign. We are pleased that you are going to help the growing number of people who are getting involved. Never forget people said asbestos and thalidomide was here to stay. Look how wrong they were about that. Here are the steps below to get your campaign started.
Step one:
Download the word document, which is a 'Notice', to send to the headmaster of the school. Fill out the name and address at the top of the Notice of yourself and the Headmaster in the spaces provided. Then download the information sheet on the effects of Wi-Fi. Send these printed out word documents recorded delivery, with proof of posting, to the headmaster. This can be proof that the information has been delivered. Then call the headmaster to see if the information has been received, and what action the headmaster is going to take.
Step two:
Download the 'Letter to your MP' word document. Click on the 'Write to them' link and send the letter to your local MP, MEP and all the councillors in your local area. You can do this simply by cutting and pasting the letter. It would be best to put the letter into your own words though. Please record any correspondence you send out, and also keep any letters or emails you are sent back. You are on a fact finding mission here. 
Step three:
If you are being ignored by the headmaster, try contacting them with the third letter, where you are asking questions under the 'Freedom of Information Act'. Again record any activity you do with regards to this campaign and keep it safe for possible use in the future.

This campaign will be fluid and therefore up to you do what you think is best. We are just getting the ball rolling to get people out and active for the good health and well-being of our children who are being subjected to this untested technology. Once you feel you have collected all the information you can, please send it through to the Ministry of Health at info@ministryofhealth.org.uk You can also send the information to our office address, which is 78, York Street, London,W1H 1DP.

